
 
 

Inverclyde Licensing Board 
 

The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 2022 
 
 
Inverclyde Licensing Board at their meeting on 14 April 2022 agreed in terms of Section 67 of the Licensing 
(Scotland) Act 2005 to permit Premises Licences (except Off Sales) to extend the terminal Core Hour of the 
premises on the following dates and hours, if the Licensees so wish:- 
 

 
 THURSDAY 2 JUNE 2022 – SUNDAY 4 JUNE 2022 INCLUSIVE 

Premises Licence (except Nightclubs) Premises Licence (Nightclubs) 
Premises may open: Premises may open: 

Thursday – Saturday 2.00 am Thursday – Saturday  3.30 am 
    (Bar to close 3.00 am) 

Sunday 1.00 a.m. Sunday 2.00 a.m. 

 
Note: It is important that Licence Holders note that any Rules and Regulations 

set by the Scottish and UK Government in respect of the coronavirus 

pandemic pertaining to the Inverclyde area will take precedence over 

the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 

 
 
There is NO requirement to submit an Extended Hours application for the above dates and hours however 
the event being held within the premises MUST relate to the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebration.  This 
extension does NOT include a birthday party, anniversary, charity event, christening etc.  Applications for 
these type of events should be applied for in the normal manner. 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
POLICE NOTIFICATION 

 
Licence holders should notify Police Scotland, Licensing Department of those nights they wish to utilise 
within the Policy as soon as possible.  Police Scotland may be contacted by e-mail:- 
 

RenfrewshireInverclydeLicensing@scotland.pnn.police.uk 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

CONTACT DETAILS 
 
If you have any questions, please contact:  
 
Fiona Denver, Inverclyde Licensing Board, Inverclyde Council, Municipal Buildings, Clyde Square, 
Greenock PA15 1LX 
 
Tel:  01475 712109    e-mail: fiona.denver@inverclyde.gov.uk  
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